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To whom it may concern 
I am wishing to support the proposal for upgrading power lines to 3 phase. 
This is a  major road   block to increasing productivity in the region 
This will increase the productivity of dairy farmers as well as growing more Dairyfarms
along side related industry 
This will also increase the ability of the general public to connect solar panels to the grid 
Not only will households be able to send renewable energy to the grid also there are other
industries that have the ability too expand their business with more available power going
passed their premises 
Thanks
Bernie Free 
Dairyfarmer 
Western Victoria 
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